United Nations Development Programme
ITB-344/17
Renovation of Al Qayarah General Hospital, Ninawa Governorate

Addendum #1
Date: 6 September 2017

This Addendum is issued with the purpose to amend ITB 344/17 dated 21 August 2017 as follows.

1. Bid submission date is extended from 17 September 2017 to Sunday 24 September 2017 on or
before 1400 hours to bids.irag.sc@undp.org by mentioning the “ITB-344/17- Renovation of Al
Qayarah General Hospital, Ninawa Governorate.

2. Remaining works and all other terms of the bidding documents remain unchanged and valid. This
Addendum # 1 constitutes an integral part of the bidding documents for ITB 344/17.

/
Piero Eman_t'iele Franceschetti

Operations Ma’nager, Service Center
United Nations Development Programme



